From: Mitchell Nussbaum

Sent: Monday, March 20, 2017 11:27 AM
To: Parks, Timothy

Subject: Hotel Red Expansion

Dear Mr. Parks,

| am opposed to the expansion of Hotel Red - adding 4 floors. Back when a
development was first proposed at that site, there was originally a 7-story condo
proposed. The height of the building would have made it tower over the neighborhood.
Neighbors objected strongly, and so the proposal was changed to a hotel that would
only be 4 stories. Adding 4 more floors would bring us back to the original problem, that
it would tower over the neighborhood. There would also be more traffic, especially in
combination with the proposed development on 1603 Monroe. We have a residential
neighborhood with families, and kids who walk to Randall School and West High, and
catch the bus for Franklin. Adding traffic would endanger children.

| think Hotel Red is fine as it is. Please do not approve of the expansion.

Thank you,
Sincerely,
Genie Ogden

Bl Vadison St.



